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Dear Valued Students and Guardians, 

 
We trust this message finds you well and in good spirits. 

 
In light of the most recent tumultuous events, our hearts go out to all those affected, and we extend our 

deepest condolences.  

 
We want to assure you that our commitment to our students remains unwavering.  

 
As we address the damage to our institution, we are working diligently to resume classes at the earliest 

opportunity, under the official guidance, and approval from the University Grants Commission (UGC), 

and the Ministry of Education. 

 
During this time, we are here to offer any support you may need. Please do not hesitate to reach out to 

us as we are fully dedicated to assisting our students. 

 
At the Canadian University of Bangladesh, we pride ourselves on our resilience and our community’s 

strength. We are committed to creating an environment where you can thrive both academically, and 

personally. 

 
We remain ready to serve you — for further updates and inquiries related to admissions, registration, 

and more, please visit our website, call us at 01841992222, or email us at cpc@cub.edu.bd. 

 
Our students’ well-being — physical, emotional, and mental, is our foremost priority. Together, we will 

navigate these challenges with grace and emerge stronger as one of the finest universities of our nation. 

We eagerly anticipate the opportunity to welcome you back, and continue delivering exceptional 

educational experiences in the near future. 

 
With warm regards and steadfast support, 

 

Canadian University of Bangladesh 

 

On behalf of Authority of CUB 

 

 

Registrar 
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